January 13, 2005

To:
Dr. Faye Gilbert, Dean


The J. Whitney Bunting School of Business

From:
Lynn Hanson, Director


Graduate Programs in Business

Re:
Deactivation of 3+2 MBA Program

The School of Business Graduate Curriculum Committee made a motion to deactivate the 3+2 MBA program based on the following:

1) Since the inception of the program in 2001, we have accepted four students.  All four students withdrew from the program before completion; therefore, we have had no graduates of this program to date.  We currently have no students enrolled in the program.  We have sent out numerous mail-outs for recruitment, but generated very little interest in the program.  While the concept of the program is wonderful, many incoming freshman aren’t prepared to commit themselves to an MBA degree at the beginning of their freshman year in college.
2) This program was created to allow non-business students to complete an undergraduate and graduate degree in a five-year time period.  With the revision of the MBA program foundation course requirements (nine foundation courses reduced to four) effective Fall 2005, non-business students could easily complete an MBA in the same five-year time period because at least two of the four required foundation courses will be completed as part of their undergraduate degree requirements.     

The motion to deactivate the 3+2 MBA program was passed by the faculty of the School of Business on November 19, 2004.

